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Build In: Conversation on sustainability and resiliency in the 

construction industry  

 

 

 

The Construction Industry Authority of the Philippines - Philippine Domestic Construction 

Board (CIAP-PDCB), supported by the United States Agency for International 

Development (USAID), is set to host a series of Build In Conversation on current and 

emerging trends and various policy agenda in the construction industry, building on the 

Pillar of Sustainability under the Philippine Construction Industry Roadmap (PCIR) 2020-

2030. 

 

The first installment, entitled Build In: Conversation on Sustainability and Resiliency, 

set on September 29, 2021, Wednesday, at 1:00 p.m. focuses on the policy agenda on 

sustainability, resiliency, and biodiversity in the construction industry, and will showcase 

sustainable and resilient build environment, financing sustainability and other 

investment opportunities in Green Infrastructure, and the Modern Public Private 

Partnership (PPP) Law.  

 



Speakers for this event are: renowned Architect and Urban Planner, Arch. Felino A. 

Palafox, Jr.; President of Planet Partnerships, Mr. Matthew Hensley; and the Chairperson 

of the House Committee of Ways and Means and one of the proponents of the Modern 

PPP Bill, Congressman Jose Ma. Clemente “Joey” S. Salceda. The host of this event will 

be the Infrastructure Component Team Lead of USAID Deliver Project, Prof. Ronilo M. 

Balbieran.  

 

Interested stakeholders from both the public and private sectors are encouraged to sign 

up and register at https://bit.ly/BuildInConversationOnSustainability.  

 

Questions or inquiries regarding this event can be addressed to the Philippine Domestic 

Construction Board Secretariat at PDCB@construction.gov.ph.  
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